
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear GGSDA Saints! 

  

I hope you will feel more love and affection than I can take the time to write tonight!  This week has been filled with some unique 

pastoral challenges that, combined with our evangelistic meetings, have left me with about five minutes to send out a note about the 

weekend we are about to enter!  May the Grace of Jesus slip into your soul and give you a great sense of being blessed as the 

Sabbath begins! 

  

SEARCH FOR TRUTH meetings: 

            Tonight:  7:30pm, and the subject is the Sabbath.  I would really encourage you to come.  So many families talk to me about 

their longing for their children and families to stay in the church, to join them in heaven someday.  One of the best ways to pass on that 

faith is to bring them to the meetings, and have them hear it, so that they know the reasons and the heart and soul of the Sabbath and 

their beliefs, for themselves.  The messages have been powerful, with great food and music--invest in being a family together for 

eternity by coming down this weekend as Pastor Edwards shares this message and the one for Saturday night, on "What Really 

Happens the Next Second After You Die?" 

            Saturday night, 7:30pm 

            Sunday night, 7:30pm 

  

NO "THE WAY" TONIGHT. 

  

OC GRACE FIRST, 9:30am, with the Praise Band and Pastor Tony 

  

DIVINE WORSHIP, 11:30am, with Praise, Choir, and a new point of view on the "BEASTS AND BABYLONS AND THE LAST DAYS!" 

  

Filipino Fellowship Worship Service, 2:30pm, Youth Chapel 

  

 Vietnamese Fellowship, 4:00pm, Youth Chapel 

  

Evangelistic Meeting, Dinner, 6:45pm, Program, 7:30pm 

  

Here is a message from Lizz Randall re:  the Fellowship dinner March 7: 

  

"Happy Friday Everyone  

  

Just a reminder to plan ahead for the Fellowship Dinner next weekend. Our Filipino Ministry is hosting and will be giving us a 

sample of their scrumptious food dishes. They will be presenting a slideshow to share all the good things from the 

Philippines. Won't you please plan ahead to be able to join us and help out with a donation of your own special recipe? If you 

bring it already prepared  in a ready to heat container with directions; we'll do our best to make sure its followed. Make sure 

you mark any pan or pot that you need returned to you. 

  

Fellowship Committee could really use your help next week. We are still in need of volunteers to help set up tables right after 

Sabbath School and take down right after the dinner. We could definitely use your help in cleaning up the kitchen after 

potluck, as well as help take out trash bags- or find a courteous gentleman to help out. We need extra help to make sure 

everything is ready for the meetings to follow that afternoon and evening. 

  

We've had many good compliments and feedback from the two dinners we've had in 2015. Let's keep the good participation 

and yummy food going! We can't do it without YOU! 

  

Thanks a bunch, 

Lizz Randall 

(714) 913-3903 

  

  

Have a great weekend!  

God bless-- 

Pastor Dan 
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